
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Caregivers, 

We hope you have been out in the recent sunshine and the children are enjoying the 

last few weeks of school for this academic year.  

 

 

Thank you to those who came to the Father’s Day breakfast 

and contributed to the mufti- day. We raised £549 as a 

result!  

A special thank you to The Gudgen’s of Kingsbury homes 

who supplied and cooked the bacon and sausage baps       

 

 

On Saturday we were blessed with a glorious day of sunshine for the summer fayre 

and were pleased to see so many people attend the day, both from within the school 

and wider community. 

We wanted to say a huge thank you to all the volunteers, both parents/carers and 

staff members. These sorts of events would not be able to go ahead without you and 

we really appreciate the ongoing support.  

The PTA team should have been in contact with you if you won any raffle items or the 

wheelbarrow of booze. A few photos that captured the day are here: 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

5th July: Ice-cream/snack selling 

from 3.15pm 
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School Council roundabout

Pre-school bouncy tarmac

New Canopy



 

 We raised £3,869 on the day taking our gross funds raised this year to £20,581! 

This is quite some achievement given the PTA team was completely new, aside from 

one member, and we had a starting point of zero funds in the bank. Shows what can 

be done with great team effort and a supportive volunteer community. 

The balance of the new roundabout will now be paid, so we can look to raise funds 

for new projects in September. 

The final event for the year will be ice cream/snack selling from 3.15pm today, please 

bring cash.  

On behalf of the PTA, we would like to thank you all for your support this year, it has 

been both a busy one full of events and one where significant funds have been 

raised which we are very proud of. 

Good luck to all the year 4’s that are leaving at the end of this year       we hope you 

settle well into your middle schools. Have a wonderful summer and we will be back 

in touch in September. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

The PTA team    

For effortless fundraising remember to: 

• Use code 16253 when purchasing Stickins labels which donates a % directly to the PTA 

• Use easyfundraising every time you shop online, they will donate a % of sales to Pulford PTA, 

it is free to sign up and costs you nothing but generates donations! 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/pulfordspta/ 

 

 

Thank you to these suppliers who contributed or took part in the summer event: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stickins.co.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/pulfordspta/

